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School Photographs 

 

The school photographer was in school last week to take the Year 7 photographs along with any students from 
Year 8 who were not in school last year when photographs were being taken. 
 
If your child was in school and had their photograph taken, they would have brought home their individual ticket 
with log on details to allow you to view the photograph on line with an option to purchase if you wish.   
 
These are now ready to download.   
 
Please visit Bentley Photo to view your child’s photograph.     
 
If you have any issues or have mislaid/lost your ticket, please contact Bentley customer support team via email 
at support@bentleyphoto.com 
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Lowry Line Expectations 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Thank you all for your continued support with the Lowry Line expectations.  We are pleased to see a significant 
improvement in punctuality for both school and lessons. 
 
As a reminder, mobile phones are not permitted for use within the school building.  Any phones seen will be 
collected and held at the main reception, where they can be picked up at the end of the school day by an 
adult from home. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs N Griffith 
Vice Principal 
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Parent Sessions – Use of Vapes 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

We have been asked by the Local Authority to share the following information with families regarding the use 
of vapes.  Please see the details below: 

 

Early Break are hosting two virtual sessions regarding unregulated vapes and harm reduction.  If you would 
like to attend one of these sessions for more information, please find the links below: 

 

Session 1 – 12th November at 5.45pm – 6.45pm 

Join the meeting now  

Meeting ID: 380 383 619 276  

Passcode: jUHSzU  

 

Session 2 – 4th December at 5.45pm – 6.45pm 

Join the meeting now  

Meeting ID: 360 839 218 031  

Passcode: 7DFmm9  
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School based Vaccination Programme 

 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
We have been asked by the Salford 0-19 Immunisations Team to share the following information with families 
regarding the immunisations for Year 9 students on 27th January 2025: 
 

 
 
3-in-1 Teenage Booster (DTP) and Meningitis ACWY are usually offered to children in Yr 9 approx. age 13-14. 
The teenage booster, also known as the 3-in-1 or the Td/IPV vaccine, is given to boost protection against 3 
separate diseases: Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio. The MenACWY vaccine protects against 4 strains of the 
meningococcal bacteria – A, C, W and Y – which cause meningitis and blood poisoning (septicaemia). 
 

The 0-19 Immunisations team alongside the school Nurses are working in partnership with your child’s school 
to deliver these high school age vaccinations. These vaccinations are not routinely offered at GP practices. All 
Immunisations are extremely important and ensure that your child is protected later in life, the DTP and 
MenACWY vaccinations are given alongside each other and will be offered to your child, in school by nurses. 
 

The school Nurses are now using an electronic platform for consenting and information delivery, which is a 
faster, more efficient and a safer way to deliver your child's health information back to the team. 
 

STEP 1: FOLLOW LINK BELOW AND SELECT YOUR CHILD’S SCHOOL 
 
STEP 2: Please either register for an account if this is your first time using the Thomson parent portal or login if 
you have already created an account. If this is your first time registering, you will receive an email to confirm 
your account and set a password. 
 
STEP 3: Once you login you can read the information on this year's DTP and MenACWY vaccination campaign 
and submit the form so that you can receive your electronic results letters. You will have the opportunity to opt 
out of the vaccination program, if you do not complete a form telling us YES or NO, we will not be able to 
vaccinate and protect your child.  
 

The electronic consent form allows you to refuse these vaccinations for your child however, if you are thinking 
of taking this step please talk to your GP or ask to speak to your school nurse first, it is very important that you 
take this opportunity to protect your child against these very serious diseases. 
 

It is vital the consent form is completed as soon as possible, or on receiving this link, as we will be visiting your 
child’s school during this term. 
 
If you have any problems with the above consent form link, please contact School screener parent support 
line on 020 3958 4181 or email parentsupport@schoolscreener.com  
  

mailto:parentsupport@schoolscreener.com
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Please click the link below: 
https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/Salford/g/SaiTB2425 
 

All health-related information is kept confidential however, in some instances this may be shared on a need-to-
know basis with other services including the school, to enable better support for your child in school. The 
School Nurse’s will contact you to discuss the need to share other health-related information where relevant. 
 

 
Should you have any questions about the School Age Immunisation Program please contact us via the email 
address above and we will endeavour to respond to you within 48 hours. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Salford 0-19 Immunisations Team  
Imms.team5-19@nca.nhs.uk 
0161 206 8821 
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Transport to School 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Transport for students to and from school and college can be arranged free of charge, subject to certain criteria. 

 

Provision can be made for secondary age students travelling over three miles to school.  Please note, parents 
choosing a school further away from their home than another school that is appropriate to their child’s 
educational needs will be responsible for transport costs. 

 

The Local Authority are also required to extend a right to free transport to students from low income families.  
Children from low income families are defined as those who are entitled to free school meals or those whose 
families are in receipt of their maximum level of Working Tax Credit. 

 

To find out more information and see if you are eligible, please click on the link Transport to school•Salford 
City Council 
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Diary dates  

   
    
Please make a note of the following dates, further information will be sent to families closer to specific 
events:    
    

   

Date(s) Relevant to    Event    

Monday 4th – Friday 22nd 
November 
 

Year 11 Mock Exams 

Monday 25th November Year 8 Nurses in School – HPV catch ups 

Thursday 5th December Year 11 Parents Evening 

Monday 9th December All Families Nurses in school – flu vaccination 

Thursday 19th December All Families School closes for Christmas - last day for students 

Monday 6th January 2025 All Families INSET Day – School Closed to Students 

Tuesday 7th January 2025 All Families Students return to school for normal registration 

Thursday 16th January 2025 Year 10 Parents Evening 

Monday 27th January 2025 Year 9 Nurses in school - DTP/MenACWY immunisations 

Friday 31st January 2025 All Families INSET Day – School Closed to Students 
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